Ready for the best steak you’'ve ever eaten?

You and your spouse or significant other are invited to attend a 1°
annual “Meeting of the Minds” Friday evening, March 16'" at 5:00 PM.

This dinner meeting is designed as a networking event to meet and get
to know other show ski club Presidents and to share ideas with others
while attending Think Tank 2007.

Kaminski Bros. Chop House has been chosen for this event and is
located on the second floor of the Chula Vista Conference Center
overlooking the historic Wisconsin River.

Please bring a best practice or two that you believe would benefit other
clubs. Isit a new fundraiser? Or, have you learned of a better way to
collaborate with your community or local municipality? What are your
main items of concern with continuing the tradition of show skiing?
We'll take a few minutes (maximum) from each attendee who wishes to
share their idea or ideas. Then, if you are interested in hearing more on
a particular idea that is shared, plan more time with that person later
during Think Tank.

We have made arrangements with Kaminski Bros. for separate dinner
checks. Although this restaurant offers a fine-dining atmosphere, we
have been assured we will be welcomed if we choose to dress casual.
http://www.chulavistaresort.com/kaminskibros/

Please send your RSVP’s no later than March 1% to:
Jeff Friess, Pewaukee Lake Water Ski Club jfriess@wi.rr.com
Space is limited.
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